
Mr. LIppert,  

The Detroit Fire Department got a call to respond to 8100 Lyndon on 8/18/2011 sometime around 9:00 am.  
When Lt. McQueen arrived he observed a large amount of unknown chemical in an abandoned commerical 

building in a residental area. The building was open to trespass. The Detroit Fire Department notified EPA to 
provide some finanical assistance removing the chemicals from the building, securing the building and making 

the residents in the area safe.  

  
  

City of Detroit Fire Department 
Fire Marshal Division 

250 W. Larned Street , 5th floor 

Detroit, MI. 48221  
Office:(313)596-2933 

Fax:(313)596-2978 
Email address: Eaganr@detroitmi.gov 

  

Dave Bing, Mayor 
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8100 Lyndon 
Robin Eagan  
to: 
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Hide Details  
From: "Robin Eagan" <EaganR@detroitmi.gov> 
 
To: Jeffrey Lippert/R5/USEPA/US@EPA 
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